
A workshop for acting, 
making music, show-
ing social problems, 
exchanging perspec-
tives and opinions as 
well as coming together, 
being jolly, angry, 
serious, loud and 
making yourself 
visible.

Seeing and  
Being Seen

in Kooperation mit dem ATH e.V.



Dear women in exile,
we will come together for a theatre workshop. Here are 
the important information about our workshop:

�� You don’t need any previous knowledge in order to 
take part.

�� We’ll translate into English, French, Portuguese, 
Spanish and German

�� We’ll provide food and beverages, you don’t need to 
bring your own.

�� We can reimburse the costs of your travel.

�� If you need a bed for the night, please contact us 
beforehand, so that we can make arrangements.  
The same goes for childcare.

�� Please understand that only women may take part in 
the workshop.

SEEING AND BEING SEEN
date:	 October 1st and 2nd 2016 (Saturday and Sunday)

time: 	 10.30 – 17.30 (each day)

at: 	 Grüne Villa, Am Treff 4, 06124 Halle/Saale

Registration
Name · City · Phone number · Email address · Do you need to 
stay overnight (Yes/No) · If so, how many beds do you need? 
· Do you need childcare during the workshop (Yes/No)? ·  
If so, for how many children and how old are they:

PLEASE REGISTER WITH:

Email:	 cynthia.zimmermann@fluechtlingsrat-lsa.de

Phone:	 0345. 44 50 25 21

Directions
Take tram lines 2, 9, 10 or 16 to »Soltauer Strasse« or  
»Göttinger Bogen«. » Exit at the stop »Zentrum Neustadt«.

Go to the other side of the street. » Pass by the fountain and 
head south on the walkway. » After about 500 m you’ll see a 
playground to your left. The Grüne Villa will be to your right.

www.fluechtlingsrat-lsa.de  
We are looking forward to meeting you!


